
 

 
 
 
Beginning in September you may receive a request for medical records from Change Healthcare for 
Medicare Advantage members who used your facility or were treated by your clinical staff during 2021 
and 2022. 
 
Change Healthcare, which conducts records retrieval for Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois (BCBSIL), 
is gathering medical records for a Centers for Medicare & Medicaid mandated risk adjustment review. 
 
How do I submit medical records? Submit your records to Change Healthcare using any of the 
methods below: 

• Secure email: documentationreceipt@changehealthcare.com 
• Fax: 866-667-5557 or 866-686-7771 
• FedEx: Call 855-767-2650 or email providerrelations@changehealthcare.com for help 
• Mail paper charts to Change Healthcare, P.O. Box 52122, Phoenix, AZ 85072-2122 
• VPN EMR download: Communicate this preference to Change Healthcare upon receipt of the 

request letter. 
• Onsite scanning by a Change Healthcare medical record technician 

  

 

Didn’t I already provide these records? Possibly, because we request medical records throughout the 
year for different purposes, including: 

• Risk Adjustment – Chart reviews, focusing on accuracy of risk-adjustable codes submitted to 
CMS 

• Risk Adjustment Data Validation (RADV) – Targeted, plan-specific CMS-mandated chart 
reviews that ensure payment integrity and accuracy in the risk adjustment program 

• Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set (HEDIS®) measures – Record requests 
are used to illustrate the completion of specific National Committee for Quality Assurance 
(NCQA) quality measures 

You also may receive medical record requests from Change Healthcare or BCBSIL as part of the Blue 
Cross and Blue Shield National Coordination of Care program to help close gaps in care for Blue Cross 
Group Medicare Advantage (PPO)℠ members. 
 
Please review the attached timeline of medical records requests in 2022. 
 
 
  
  

 

mailto:documentationreceipt@changehealthcare.com
mailto:providerrelations@changehealthcare.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.provider-email.com%2F%3Fqs%3D415c2569970d40694dd7fac7e255e3a06d353512f80c4bf68f8f40caa6041ce38784e64d9756a436535823aab1a5830247dc86c03f73ad0b&data=05%7C01%7Cmelissa.zeller%40mercy.net%7Cf431ca440e594f0f049c08da8b6a779d%7Cf1afa14862d1472cb26d4c1cfdcaa997%7C0%7C0%7C637975586876531684%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BU8j0xbuZisDOJxXyCFPPCweoLHmvuIsshABPlDJs60%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.provider-email.com%2F%3Fqs%3D415c2569970d4069ee2d3e8f7dfb16b469a73edf929ef84a2c2181004a96df02fc2e3165bca59c579516f330c4c42205fcd47cdabdfe0594&data=05%7C01%7Cmelissa.zeller%40mercy.net%7Cf431ca440e594f0f049c08da8b6a779d%7Cf1afa14862d1472cb26d4c1cfdcaa997%7C0%7C0%7C637975586876531684%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xq3Urlg2g7qV6b56okc9KKPwfoPsKR69YACRJcjaQ%2FM%3D&reserved=0

